
NOTICE 
The Eureka City Council Work Meeting 
scheduled for Monday, April 6, 2020 and the 
regular Eureka City Council Meeting scheduled 
for Monday, April 13, 2020 has been cancelled 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Please continue to follow all CDC and Local 
Health Department Guidelines during this time. 
Please visit our website regularly for any new 
information.  We will try to keep everyone 
updated as the information is made available to 
us. 
   
    Eureka City Mayor and Council 
 


